
Public Comments

No. Comment Comment Date

1

Reconsider the location of this site and its well pads. It is too close to existing neighborhoods which 
are already affected by the noise and smells coming from nearby operations. Several complaints 
about these sites have already been filed with the COGCC. Some are seeking legal advice as well. 
Strongly recommend you relocate further away from residential neighborhoods.

06/14/2017

2

Consider moving this well site further away from existing neighborhoods. Neighbors will seek legal 
advice. Currently complaints have already been filed against existing nearby well sites and residents 
are considering legal action.

06/15/2017

Total: 2 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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